
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

        September 22, 2017 

    

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your FOIL request for “Certificates of approval issued by the Director of the Budget filed with 

the Comptroller, Senate Finance Committee Chair, & Assembly Ways and Means Committee 

Chair” was received on May 19, 2017. 

 

We have conducted a search for records that may respond to your request. A certificate of 

approval for the annual budget bills is produced by the Division of the Budget and available for 

review to the New York State Assembly electronically. Attached is an electronic screen shot of 

the certificate of approval as made available to the New York State Assembly as a full response 

to your request. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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